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Dear Valued Customer  

 

The T&G Transport team have been working hard to resume services between the North and South 

Island, which have been delayed due to the unfortunate earthquake event in the South Island in the 

early hours of Monday morning. 

In order to connect Picton and Christchurch by road due to the road closures around the North 

Canterbury and Marlbourgh regions our trucks will have to be routed via much longer alternative 

routes. As a result of these increased travel times we will need to pass a short term extra cost onto 

our customers of $30 per lift space for any freight that travels on this temporary diversion.  Once 

State Highway One re-opens we can resume normal services and remove this extra charge. 

If you have freight moving inter-island please be mindful of this extra travel time and please ensure 

freight is booked and dropped off at our depots as early as possible. We will endeavour to keep you 

informed of any further interruptions or delays. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our team.  

North Island –    Shaun Batty 021 839 274 

Business Development – Garrett Hoffman 021 286 4785 

South Island –   Billy Smith 027 277 9127 

 

Regards  

Brent Main  

Supply Chain Manager 


